
 
It’s a Scholastic Book Fair! 
Central School Library 
October 27th – 30th, 2014 
 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
Reading is the most important skill you can teach a child. Of all the skills kids learn, it is 
the one you can influence the most. 
 
We invite you to visit our Scholastic Book Fair and experience a celebration of reading 
that provides families the opportunity to help your children choose books an be a part of 
their reading growth! 
 
Our Scholastic a Book Fair theme - Sir Readalot’s Castle: Enter the Kingdom of 
Books! – surrounds students in the celebration of reading with hundreds of fun, 
engaging, affordable books for them to discover. Giving kids access to good books and 
the opportunity to choose books will motivate them to read more. And like most 
acquired skills, the more kids practice reading, the better they’ll get.  
 
Reading is vital to every child’s success, and raising kids as readers means getting 
involved while they’re young. Now is the time. Since there will never be a substitute for 
a parent’s direct involvement in his/her child’s education, please make plans to visit our 
Book Fair.  
 
We’ve attached a Book Fair booklist, which highlights just a few of the books available  
at the fair. If you’re all “booked up” during Book Fair week be sure to visit the Book Fair 
online at http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/centralelementaryschool80 
 
Book Fair Dates:  October 27th -  Oct. 30th, 2014 (Open during Conferences) 
Shopping Hours:  Monday, Oct. 27: 8:00 – 3:00 pm 
  Tuesday, Oct. 28: 8:00 am- 6:00 pm 
  Wednesday, Oct. 29: 8:00 am – 6:00 pm  
  Thursday, Oct. 30: 7:30 am – 3:00 pm 
 
We look forward to having you participate in our Scholastic Book Fair, and remember, 
all purchases benefit our school. 
 

Sincerely, Mrs. Deb Rossman, Library Media Specialist 
Mrs. Mary Scofield, Library Media Assistant 
Mrs. Patricia Welte, Principal 

	
  
	
  
	
  

 


